
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Arabic Night 

It was lovely to see so many of you at this week’s Arabic Night.  The weather was really pleasant, 

providing the perfect setting for the event.  The children performing were a real credit to you.  

 I would appreciate your feedback on the event, so please email me and let me know your thoughts 

on the night. Your comments are valuable to help us plan future events. 

 

Anti-Bullying Day 

This event takes place next Wednesday, 24th February.  You should have already received 

information about this last week from one of our parents at the school.  Please encourage your 

children to support this by wearing something pink, even if it is just a small token such as a hairband, 

badge, etc. 

The idea to wear pink as taking a stand against bullying originated in Nova Scotia, Canada in 2007 

from two incredible students who decided to take a stand when a fellow student was being bullied 

simply for wearing a pink shirt. These two students went out and bought 50 pink shirts to give to 

fellow students to show their support for the boy that was being bullied. 

Children will work on a large selection of anti-bullying activities throughout the day. 
 

Forthcoming whole-school events: 

Mon 22nd  Marhaba Coffee Morning 7:30am Main reception area 
Please come along and share a coffee with some of our team and meet other 
parents. 

Wed 24th  Anti-Bullying Day 

Thurs 25th Sports Day Assemblies 
 EY1-Y2 7:30am-8:00am   
Y3-Y6 8:00am-8:30am 

  

Sun 28th  Year 6 Fujairah trip departs  
 

 

Best wishes,  

Margaret Pilkington                

Head of Campus  
Compass International School Doha, Gharaffa campus,  

P.O. Box 23479.Plot 13, Al Waab, Al Abareeq Street, Gharaffa Area, No. 31 Doha, Qatar.  

Phone: +974 4034 9666 Ext. 618 margaret.pilkington@nais.qa  

http://www.cisdoha.com 
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